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SUMMARY 

Restricts disclosure as public records of certain records maintained by Psychiatric Security 
Review Board. Provides that medical records maintained by board are exempt from disclosure 
as public records. 

Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure medical records maintained by the Psychiatric 
Security Review Board for individuals under the board’s jurisdiction. 

The protected public records likely could not be subject to mandatory disclosure under public 
records law as they consist of protected health information. 
 


